
 
 
 
 
To:  Parkers in Lot 1 (In-building vehicle and secured bike parking) 
 
From:   Kristin Pabst - Property Management 
 
Date:  September 5, 2024 
 
RE:  Enhanced garage security – Update contact information 
 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to enhancing security at The Mart, we will be implementing 
controlled access to the elevator and stairwell that lead to the parking garage and bike storage 
areas beneath the building. This project will take place over the coming weeks. To prepare for the 
system’s activation, we need to provision your access in advance. 
 
Please scan the QR code to complete a brief, two-minute survey by September 13th. You will need 
your parking spot number, license plate number and keycard number to complete the survey.  This 
will allow us to update your mobile credential in the building app, granting you access to the 
parking garage. Additionally, the survey will ensure we have your most current contact information 
for garage-related communications. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
To download the building app turn page for instructions.  Questions?  Contact propertymanager@themart.com. 

mailto:propertymanager@themart.com


 
 
Must use work email when logging in to building app to be property permissioned as a tenant.  Already have the building 
app?  Just take the survey on front page. 


